
February 13, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Robert W. Schrauder 
Vice President, Licensing 
US ABWR Projects & Technologies 
3545 Whitehall Park Drive 
Suite 500  
Charlotte, NC  28273 
 
SUBJECT: CHANGE OF U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) BRANCH 

CHIEF FOR TOSHIBA ACTIVITIES AND TOPICS OF INTEREST 
 
Dear Mr. Schrauder: 
 
Effective January 27, 2013, Mr. Anthony J. Mendiola assumed the responsibilities as the 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking, Licensing Processes Branch Chief for Topical Report Project 
Management.  Mr. Mendiola may be reached by telephone at (301) 415-1054 or electronic mail 
at Anthony.Mendiola@nrc.gov.  Mr. Mendiola’s NRC mail stop is O-12D20. 
 
To ensure that all documents are properly captured and profiled in the NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System, we request that all document submitted to the 
NRC be addressed as follows: 
 
Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 
If you require assistance, please contact Mr. Mendiola or your Project Manager, Joseph J. 
Holonich at (301) 415-7297 or Joseph.Holonich@nrc.gov.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
 
       Sher Bahadur, Deputy Director 
       Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
       Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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